Cheam Fields Primary Academy, Stoughton Avenue, Cheam, Surrey, SM3 8PQ

Tel: 020 8644 9055 email: cfoffice@leoacademytrust.co.uk Website: cheamfields.sutton.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs C Lester

YEAR 4 CHOCOLATE SLEEPOVER ARRANGEMENTS Friday 29th March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

The Year 4 Chocolate Sleepover is nearly upon us and we are all really excited! Here is a reminder of the details:

At 7pm, after they have eaten dinner, please drop your child off at the main hall door in their pyjamas.

If your child **IS** sleeping at school, please bring the following:

- -A sleeping bag
- -A foam mat (or similar) to sleep on
- -A pillow
- -A toothbrush and toothpaste
- -A cuddly toy (optional)

If your child **IS NOT** sleeping at school, you may want to bring the following to 'snuggle' up with during the film:

- -A sleeping bag/blanket
- -A pillow
- -A cuddly toy (optional)

During the evening, we will be making fruit kebabs dipped in a chocolate fountain and watching 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory'. During the film, children will be given a pot of popcorn as part of an early 'midnight feast'. We will then get the children ready for bed with a story and will hopefully all be settled by approximately 10pm.

If your child is not staying at school, please collect them from the main reception at approximately 10pm.

On Saturday 30th March, we will provide croissants, fruit and a cold drink for breakfast. Please collect your children at 8.00am from the main reception.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and speak to a member of the Year 4 team.

The Year 4 Team

A member of LEO Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 07543202

















